
Meet the
Teacher

Miss Clare McCormick

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Hello, everyone! My name is Miss Clare McCormick, and I am excited to be your child's

teacher this year! Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I love travelling, I’ve travelled to

many countries and enjoy trying different foods. My favourite thing to do is read, I usually

go to the pearl beach to read on my kindle. I also enjoy spending time outdoors and

going for walks. I lived in London for one year before moving to Qatar and now this is my

home from home! I’ve lived in Qatar for six years and this will be my second year in USI! 

 

About me

I’m really looking forward to meeting and

getting to know each and every one of

you! We have some exciting trips ahead,

and I can’t wait for all the fun learning

we’ll do together—especially our amazing

topics like the Vikings and magnets. At

the end of each term, you’ll also get the

chance to show off your fantastic work

during our special Exit Point celebrations.

fun facts about me:
1.  My favourite country I have visited so far is

Uganda. 

2.  I have 2 brothers and 2 sisters. 

3.  I love animals! I have 2 dogs. 

4.  I have been in Qatar for 6 years.

5.  I love to read! 

6.  I’m from a small town called Newtownbutler

in Ireland. 

7.  I love relaxing and chilling by the pool. 

8. I love sweet treats - especially chocolate!

9. I’m afraid of heights and water. 

10.  I did horse riding when I was younger.  

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email:
clare.mccormick@unitedschool.qa


